
Upper Garw Valley Habitat 

Restoration Proposals – 

Drop-in Session 

 

Natural Resources Wales and Bridgend County Borough Council would 

like to invite members of the Garw valley community to a drop-in session 

to discuss habitat restoration opportunities in the upper Garw valley. 

Blaengarw Workmen’s Hall 

Wednesday 3rd April – 7pm to 9pm  

(presentation at 7.30pm) 

Staff will be available to discuss proposals for habitat restoration in the 

upper Garw valley and capture feedback from local residents. A 

presentation will also be given providing details of assessments carried 

out to date and proposals for future works. 


